
Tahoe City construction site
burglarized
Placer County is seeking information about a robbery that took
place early July 10 at a construction site in the 1400 block
of River Road in Tahoe City.

The  police  said  unknown  suspects  broke  into  a  shared
construction yard at the location and stole gas lawn mowers,
gas-powered earth compactors, power hand tools, a chop saw,
welders,  1-inch,  1.5-inch  and  2-inch  copper  tubing  rolls,
hundreds of copper and brass fittings, and cash.

Anyone  with  information  related  to  this  case  is  asked  to
contact Detective John Riella at (530) 581.6325 or Detective
Sgt. John Giovannini at (530) 581.6321. Anyone wishing to
remain anonymous and be eligible for a cash reward of up to
$1,000 may call Placer County Crime Stoppers at 800.923.8191.
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